
 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As part of our topic on Percy the Park-keeper we are planning a trip to The Heavens. 

We would like to go to The Heavens but this may change to Daisy bank due to weather. 

 

The children will all need to bring on Wednesday 19th June.  

A picnic in a back-pack.  

A coat 

A sunhat and sun-cream 

Sensible shoes 

 

Yours,  

Karen Golding 

 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

Please indicate if you need a school pack lunch 

 

 


